
 
 

 
 
TO:  Respondents to RFQ# 24-018 

 
Professional Design Services – Lady’s Island Middle School – 

Replacement School on Active Campus and a New Bluffton 
Early Childhood Center 
 

FROM: Kaylee M. Yinger, NIGP-CPP, CPPB 
 
DATE: May 10, 2024 

 
SUBJECT: Announcement Concerning Selection of Architect 

 
 
The Beaufort County School District Superintendent’s Architectural 

Selection Committee has selected the following firms to receive a 
contract:  

 
 Hord Coplan Macht Architects 

Quackenbush Architects and Planners 

  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Beaufort County School District. 

 
 


